
 

 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolas Maduro Moros, on 

behalf of the Venezuelan People, extends his most heartfelt condolences to the 

brotherly people of the Government of the Republic of Cuba for the human losses 

because of the plane crash of the Boeing 737nearby the Jose Marti International 

Airport, this Friday, May 18th which was flying to the city of Holguin.  

 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela conveys its feelings due to the grief suffered 

by our Cuban brothers in this tragic moment. Likewise, we reiterate our fraternal 

and deep solidarity with the families and relatives of victims, offering them the 

necessary support to provide assistance in this tragedy. The Cuban Government 

and people can be assured that Venezuela will always extend a helping hand vis-

à-vis any circumstances.     

                                                            Caracas, May 18th, 2018 


